
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Debbie Parker <DebbieParker@scsenate.gov>

Date: 9/21/2015 5:55:11 PM

Subject: RE: CHECKING IN FOR SEN. BRYANT

Debbie,
Regrettably Governor Haley's schedule will not permit for her to meet with Mr. & Mrs. Cutliff. However, if 
they would like staff is able to meet with them upon adjournment of the Medical Affairs committee. Please let 
me know.
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Debbie Parker [mailto:DebbieParker@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 1:29 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: CHECKING IN FOR SEN. BRYANT

Katherine,

Do you have a time for Governor Haley to meet with Mr. & Mrs. Cutliff on Thursday afternoon, 
September 24th?

Thank you,

Debbie

Debbie Parker
Office of Senator Kevin Bryant 
SC Senate Invitations Committee 
402 Gressette Building
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202 
803-212-6320, Fax 803-212-6027
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